
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 2, 2020 

 

 

 

Two days ago Governor Whitmer released Michigan’s 2020-21 Return to School Roadmap.  

Our school district is required to come up with three different plans depending on which phase 

of reopening we are in.  Over the next couple of weeks we will meet with various committees 

on the local and ISD levels to finalize those plans.  As soon as those plans are finalized we will 

share those with you.  Right now we are in phase 5 of the reopening plan meaning we will have 

face to face instruction on August 26, 2020, our first day of school.  We are not yet sure what 

that day will look like, but again hope to share that with you as soon as the plans are complete.  

For parents who wish to not yet send their children to school, because of Covid, we will have 

on-line options for you.  Again, we are in the midst of planning those on-line options as well 

and will make those available to you soon, so that you can make the best choice for you and 

your child regarding school in the fall.  Thank you, and have a safe 4th of July weekend! 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Leonard Morrow 

Manton Consolidated Schools Superintendent    

Manton Consolidated Schools 
      105 Fifth Street  · Manton, Michigan 49663 

     Whatever it takes, Manton students are worth it! 

Leonard Morrow, Superintendent 

231-824-6411 #5 

Fax 231-824-4101 

 

Char L. Siddall, High School Principal 

231-824-6411 

Fax 231-824-6114 

 

Ryan M. Hiller, Middle School Principal 

231-824-6401 

Fax 231-824-4121 

 

Jon Paul Katona, Elementary Principal 

231-824-6413 

Fax 231-824-6804 

 


